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Madam President,

Nepal warmly welcomes the delegation of Kuwait to the third cycle of UPR. 

We appreciate Kuwait’s active engagement with the UN human rights mechanisms.
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Nepal welcomes the adoption of Kuwait Vision 2035. 

We commend the progress achieved in Kuwait, including on ensuring access to quality health care. 

Kuwait’s commitment to humanitarian efforts is praiseworthy.  

We also take positive note of the adoption of legislative measures for safeguarding the interest of domestic workers.

While wishing Kuwait a successful review, we recommend: 

1. Continue to implement legislative measures for promotion of gender equality and non-discrimination.

2. Continue efforts to protect the rights and welfare of migrant workers, including women domestic workers, by ensuring access to remedies and complaint mechanisms. 

I thank you.
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